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In a byline article published in Textile Services, Todd Logsdon explains the status of the impending

Emergency Temporary Standard (ETS) addressing COVID-19, and he discusses what employers

should expect as it becomes closer to reality. Todd cautions employers that - even without an ETS in

place – they still need to stay current on OSHA and CDC guidance to protect their employees and

avoid citations related to COVID-19.

Click here to read the full article, which was printed in the June 2021 issue of Textile Services.
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